Charlie Griffith

From: Molly Sehulster <littlelearnerswaukesha@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:.57 PM

To: Charlie Griffith

Subject: Qutdoor policy

Hey Charlie, the policy for traveling to our outdoor play space is as followed:

Procedure for Outdoor Play:

Staff member(s) will make sure each child {per staff to child ratio) is holding onto a ring on the 'Hold-
a-ring walking rope' located next to the door.

Any child under the age of two will be placed in a stroller and walked out by a staff member.

The class will wait at the door until a staff member places the "children at play" sign out and makes
sure the walking path is clear.

Appropriate staff will be available for seperate age group playing times.
While outdoors, the only area children are allowed is in the fenced in playground.
The fence door must be latched at all times.

Let me know if you need anything else,
Thank you,

Molly Sehulster
LLU




